
Week beginning 25th February 

Maths 

This week we have been focusing on division. We began the week having fun grouping 30 

children into different amounts. We learnt that  

30 ÷ 3 =10 

30 is the number of children       3 is the amount that needs to be in each group 

10 is the amount of groups there are 

We have also been practising our number bonds to 10. Maybe you could practise this at 

home too! 

English 

What an exciting week we’ve had! Mr Unwin reported finding an egg in the school 

woods, we all went off to investigate. We had to predict what we thought it was and 

where it had come from, we had the opportunity to interview Mr Unwin about what he’d 

witnessed and devise a class timeline of events. Then we each wrote our very own 

newspaper article. 

 

Art 

We are learning about the artist Paul Klee. He was born in Switzerland in 1879. He was 

known as an abstract painter who was amazed by beautiful colours. We decided to 

recreate our own pictures in the style of Paul Klee. 

 

 

 

 

 



PE 

This week we had the opportunity to climb the ropes and learn how to do forward rolls 

safely off of the apparatus. 

 

Reading Activities 

We listened to the story “There is no dragon in this story” and then completed an 

activity where we had to write words to describe how the dragon was feeling by looking 

at his facial expressions. We also had the opportunity to retell the story in a comic 

strip. 

Author Visit 

On Friday the author Anne Wan came to visit the school and work with each year group. 

She told us how she became an author, how she had to constantly persevere and not 

give up in order to reach her goal of becoming an author. 

 

 

 


